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675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

Carrier Notification

SN91082714
Date: November 9, 2001
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECS)

Subject: CLECs — Revision to High Frequency Spectrum (CO Based) Manual Data Local
Exchange Carrier (DLEC) Notification Process

This is to advise that effective immediately, BellSouth will begin notifying DLECs when an end
user has changed telephone numbers. Previously, BellSouth notified DLECs for the following
types of orders:

. End User disconnect of voice service
. DLEC-to-LEC Migration
. Line Share-to-ADSL Migration

The CLEC Information Package for High Frequency Spectrum (CO Based) Manual DLEC
Notification Process will be updated to reflect this addition to the process. Please refer to the
Version History/Control Section of this document for a complete listing of all updates. This
document may be viewed at the BellSouth Interconnection Services’ Web Site at the following
address:

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/markets/lec/line sharing collab/index.html|

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley — Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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